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We are very pleased to remind you that the nomination process is open for the Outstanding
Faculty Awards for the 2022–2023 academic year.
 
The purpose of this program is to recognize individual full- and part-time faculty members who
exemplify the excellence that characterizes the entire Montgomery College faculty. For the
current year, each faculty member recognized with an Outstanding Faculty Award will receive a
one-time payment of $2,000. Awardees receiving the Full-Time Faculty of the Year and Part-
Time Faculty of the Year awards will receive $5,000 each. A committee of faculty and
administrators, representing each campus and central services, will review all nominations and
recommend awardees.   

We encourage you to consider nominating one of our many outstanding College faculty
members for this special recognition. The nomination process is completely online and can be
found at Faculty Awards | Montgomery College, Maryland.  Please visit the webpage for more
information about the process for both full-time faculty and part-time faculty, the timeline, and
the requirements. All nominations are due by Wednesday, March 1, 2023, 11:59 p.m.
 
Please send your questions via e-mail to OFACommittee@montgomerycollege.edu.
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